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Miller, Diane M. ]

From: Evan Hensley |

Sent:  Tuesday, June 04, 2002 11:45 AM
To: niocindocket@cdc.gov

Subject: Presentation at NIOSH Public Meeting

Dear Karen,
I would like to make a presentation at the June 18-19 public meeting in Pittsburgh. My talk will only last 7-10

minutes, and | plan to highlight butyl hoods that we manufacture as an accessory to respirators to enhance
their chemical resistance.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Evan V. Hensley

CHEM-TEX Corporation

112 S. Main St.

Smvrna, DE 19977

10/21/2002



